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Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering

8 February, 2016
Dr. Gina A. Berg

Water Resources Coordinator

Burlington County Resource Conservation Department

1900 Briggs Road
Mount Laurel, NJ 08054
 

Dear Dr. Berg,
Enclosed is our report on the “Impact of Wastewater Reuse in Burlington County on Adjacent Wetlands”.  Included in this report are the results from our study of wastewater reuse in Burlington County, conducted by undergraduate students at Rowan University during the months of January through May.  Two golf course sites were identified for monitoring and three sites at each course were monitored for Nitrate, Phosphorus, COD and Coliforms.  Samples were collected during the month of April 2004, and graphs containing the values for each parameter at the two sites are included in the report.  Results indicate that the measured water quality parameters do not exceed the USEPA drinking water limits.
Future work of the project will include acquiring GPS coordinates of each monitoring site.  Also, maps of the sites and the wastewater treatment plants in the county will be obtained.  Sampling will be conducted during the month of June.   

If you have any concerns about the report, please feel free to contact to me at jahan@rowan.edu.

Sincerely,

PLACE ORIGINAL SIGNATURE HERE

Kauser Jahan, Ph.D., P.E.

Associate Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering

Phone: (856) 256-5323

Fax: (856) 256-5242

email: jahan@rowan.edu  

